

Assumption Home and School Association Annual Fundraiser Featuring Gift and Silent Auctions Saturday, October 23, 2021

SILENT AUCTION

September, 2021

Dear Assumption Families:

Preparations for the Assumption School Annual Fundraiser have begun. This year, we will be having an Oktoberfest celebration. The **Silent Auction Committee** is in the process of creating unique packages offering fabulous experiences. Vacation getaways, sporting events, and concerts will be some of the packages offered in this year's Silent Auction.

We need your help and generous donations to put together some **fantastic** auction packages. Do you have a **summer home** or **season tickets** or know anyone who does? Do you have **rewards points** or **miles** that you would like to donate? Put together an amazing experience package on your own or **contribute with friends** to create a magical experience that will earn needed funds for our school that will benefit our children!

Monetary donations are also welcome and greatly appreciated. We will use the donated funds to create fabulous silent auction prizes! Enclose a check or cash in an envelope labeled "Silent Auction" and return it to school. Donations may be sent to the school office care of Silent Auction. Make sure you place your family's name on the envelope as you would like it to appear in the evenings program. Please make checks payable to Assumption HSA.

To donate, or if you have any questions, please contact one of the Silent Auction team members.

Thank you for your generosity and support!

The 2021 Silent Auction Committee

Alison Uribe	908-415-7797	uribecasa@gmail.com
Valerie Gehm	973-270-0164	valeriegehm@verizon.net
Christina Fisher	412-735-3679	cpfisher81@gmail.com
Mia Schochet	603-952-0535	memeontherun@gmail.com
Jennie Sakimura	610-217-9464	jenniesakimura@gmail.com